






Coming Events ... 
MONTHLY FRIDAY OBSERVING near the new 

moon. At the clubhouse. Contact Ed Los at home 
603-884-1586 (home) or 603-884-1586 (work).

Sept. 17 ANNUAL CLUB PICNIC at the club-
house. Starts at 1:00PM. Bring your family, friends and 
telescopes. Grills will be provided. 

Sept. 22 CFA MONTIIL Y OBSERVING 
NIGIITS. "X-ray Satellites: Rocket Scientist Tells All" by 
Kathryn Flanagan, CF A. 8:00PM, Phillips Auditorium, 
Harvard-Smithsonian Center for Astrophysics. Call 
617-4 9 5-7461 for additional inf onnation. 
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Amatenr Telescope Makers of Boston 

OCTOBER STAR FJEWS DEADUNE 

September 28th is the deadline for items to be 
included in the October issue of Star Fields. Mail 
or phone your contributions to: Steve Beckwith, 
195 Wilder Road, Bolton MA. 01740 

How to Find Us ... 
MEETINGS: Held the second Thursday of each 

month (September to July) at 8:00PM in Phillips Au­
ditorium. Harvard-Smithsonian Center for Astro­
physics, 60 Garden St., Cambridge MA. 

CLUBHOUSE: The Tom Britton Clubhouse is 
open every Saturday from mid-afternoon to late eve­
ning. It is the white farmhouse on the grounds of 
MIT's Haystack Observatory in Westford, MA. Talce 
Rt. 3 North from Rt. 128 or Rt. 495 to exit 33 and 
proceed West on Rt. 40 for five miles. Turn right at 
the MIT Lincoln Lab, Haystack Observing at the 
Groton town line. Proceed to the farm house on the 
left side of the road. Since clubhouse attendance va­
ries with the weather. it is wise to call in advance: 
508-692- 8708.
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